
February 2017

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Upcoming Construction Along
San Elijo Avenue 
Work is scheduled to begin today on a temporary access road 
along San Elijo Avenue in Cardiff-by-the-Sea, just north of the 
lagoon, as part of the San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project.

Residents can expect to see construction vehicles entering and 
exiting the project area off San Elijo Avenue. Work will take place 
Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. During work 
hours, motorists can expect intermittent traf� c control and delays 
along San Elijo Avenue between Dublin Drive and Manchester 
Avenue. We appreciate your patience during construction.

About the San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project
The San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project is a $72.8 million 
project that will add 1.5 miles of new double track from Cardiff-by-
the-Sea to the southern border of the San Elijo Lagoon, replace 
the wooden trestle bridge over the San Elijo Lagoon with a modern 
concrete bridge, construct a new pedestrian undercrossing at 
the south end of the lagoon, and improve the signal and grade 
crossing at Chester� eld Drive. This project is part of Build NCC
and will take approximately two years to complete.

Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al
(619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

Neighborhood Meeting Scheduled for February 16
Please join the project team at a neighborhood meeting to learn 
more about construction activities in your area.

San Elijo Avenue
Neighborhood Meeting
Cardiff Elementary School
1888 Montgomery Avenue
Cardiff, CA 92007

16
FEB

THURSDAY

5:30-7PM



Follow us
@BuildNCC | @SDCaltrans

Sign up for updates at
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

Text BuildNCC to 313131
to receive construction alerts 

Like us at
SANDAGregion | CaltransDistrict11

Call (844) NCC-0050

Email us at
BuildNCC@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

TRAIN HORN 
RULES

Federal regulations require train conductors 
to sound the horn when approaching an active 
construction site, even in a quiet zone. Train 
horns serve as a warning system to ensure the 
safety of railroad workers. More information and 
rules governing the use of train horns can be 
found on the Federal Railroad Administration’s 
website at www.fra.dot.gov. 
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